(4/19/16) Board Meeting
General Order for Recycled Water Use
Deadline: 2/22/16 by 12:00 noon

To: Ca. State Water Board Members
Att: Jeanine Townsend, Clerk to the Board
State Water Resources Control Board

P.0. Box 100 ECEIVE
(1001 1 Street 24" floor) R D
Sacramento, CA 95812-0100 2-19-16
February 17, 2016 SUEES B

Dear Water Board members,

| have seen and read about the order for recycled
water but have been increasingly worried about its proposed
use. Having lived on the Russian River | am concerned about
that area, it's residents’ health and especially the gorgeous
river. I've been aware of information sent to you by Russian
River Watershed Protection Committee and it strikes me that
the State Water Board really needs to give more attention to
that information about recycled water. More management of it
than has been given to discover hidden toxins seems
imperative and not just for the residents and fish of that area.

Brenda Adelman, the RRWPC chair has been
researching and sending you vital statistics from valid studies
on water quality, sincerely sending them, for years. And
showing how more "stringent. mandatory requirements of
water conservation ( in ag as well as urban use)" is a
preferable course to take... in conjunction with the very careful
use of recycled water. California could be missing the boat by
hurrying through a water policy such as the one proposed now.
(General Order WDRs for Recycled Water Use)

| certainly respect the work of State agencies in
matters so important to the health of the people they represent.
Please give some more thought to RRWPC's supportive
information.

Cordially,
Gloria Potter, = ? a

227 Center Street,
San Rafael, CA 94901



